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Final figures to be circulated. 
 
This will need to be discussed in detail at the next TE meeting, as a heads up the 3 notice boards 
pictured are due to be removed by Cityscape Maps.  They have made reference in the phone 
call to the art work being approx. £10000.00 if it were to be reproduced. 
 
See below: 
 
Hi Abi 
Further to Our recent telephone chat,I’m informing Southwell Town Council that we will 
be removing Our Heritage map frames from their present positions in Southwell due to 
pending retirement,we will not be utilising the sites. 
We also have the superb watercolour Southwell map artwork,which we will look to pass 
on (at a much reduced costing)whether that would be of interest to Southwell TC,or 
sold commercially is open to discussion of course. 
I’ll look forward to your response,we will be looking to progress shortly.. 
 
 

 


